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NEW LEADERSHIP

Tannery Arts Center hires director
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By CATHY KELLY

ckelly@santacruzsentinel.com

SANTA CRUZ — The Tannery Arts Cen-
ter has a new executive director determined
to raise $2.2 millien for the center’s last major
project, a performing arts theater.

Rachel Anne Goodman, 49, started Jan. 1 and
replaces George Newell, who stepped aside after
six years and is now serving as treasurer of the
board for the nonprofit, board president Jess
Brown said., i

Goodman last worked as district director
for Assemblyman Bill Monning, D-Carmel, for
whom she handled constituent services and was
in charge of press relations.

' Former aide to Bill Monning tapped to lead fundraising for new theater

She has also taught journal-
ism at Cabrillo College, worked
as aradio producer and served
as a grant writer and develop-
ment director at Appalshop
arts center in Whitesburg,
Ky.

She will be paid an all-inclu-
sive annual salary of $80,000,
Brown said. -

Goodman gives a convincing fundraising
appeal for the 200-seat theater, a $5 million
project she hopes to have constructed in two
years in the historic tannery’s Hide House. She
expects the funds will come from a mix of pri-
vate donors and foundations. ;i
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“This is our community theater; some people
feel this is their legacy,” said Goodman, who
lives in Bonny Doon. “They can say, ‘1 helped
build that.” And we’re about 55 percent of the
way there, which is doable, in chunks.”

The center itself has not yet been named, and
there is no set price tag on that honor, Brown
said. There are several other opportunities to
name places within it, as well, he added.

For instance, a planned courtyard will be
named after Carol Girvetz, a passionate sup-
porter of county arts who died in 2009, That
decision was made after several people donated
about $100,000 to the project in her memory,
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Brown said.

The 8.3-acre Tannery Arts
Center on River Street was
funded by a mix of state, fed-
eral and local money, and is a
partnership between the city,
the Tannery Arts Center, Inc.

and Minneapolis-based Art-
space.

Brown, president of the
20-member board, said Santa
Cruz Ballet will have a facility
there also.

Goodman said she is excit-
ed to be working on the proj-
ect, and she threw in one last
pitch.

“No gift is too small or too
large,” she said, with a laugh.

“All gifts will be welcomed
with gracious gratitude.”

The Salz Tannery operated
from 1856 to 2001. In 2005, the
city bought five historic build-
ings there to create a complex
with housing and studio space
for artists. The first phase, 100
live-work studios for artists,
was completed in 2009.

For more information or to
help, visit tanneryartscenter.




